Dear Dr. Wright,

Thank you again for coming today and sharing your strength and wisdom with our group. I just met with the girls to have our reflection time, and I want you to know how much they gleaned from you today. Their young minds soaked it all in! We had a great discussion, and then the girls wrote what they wanted to remember from your talk and how they could apply it to their own lives. They were to write as much as they wished, but there was no requirement other than they write something. After they were finished they were free to go back to class. Some girls took more time than others, but all spent time in quiet reflection and then took advantage of the time to record their thoughts. I can see positive things already happening in these young lives!

Thank you for taking time for the other girls who are not members of our group. I know it meant a lot to each of them. I wrote to one mother and sent the picture I took. She was very grateful to you for spending time helping her daughter. The student says she feels more confident now and is ready to do her presentation. I'm not sure if she will present on Monday or not. If you would like to check with Dr. Freeman to see if Ms. Jones is here and come to be with that student that would be great! But if you can't, I think she will be okay.

I can hardly wait to see what God has in store for you next! I'll be praying with confidence that it will be something wonderful!"

~Kaye

Kaye Richardson
Counselor
Maumelle Middle School (Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday)
Northwood Middle School (Thursday, Friday)